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The Vienna Police Department Launches Stop Sign Enforcement Campaign 

 

The Town of Vienna is kicking off a traffic safety campaign where officers will enforce all traffic laws, 

specifically stop sign violations. Due to a noticeable increase in stop sign violations, officers will be out in 

force to ticket and remind drivers that when reaching a stop sign, a solid or flashing red light must come 

to a complete stop before entering the crosswalk, the intersection, or the stop line. Under certain 

circumstances, a police officer may cite a stop sign violation as reckless driving. 

Drivers receiving a ticket for a stop sign or red-light violation will incur a fine and three demerit points 

assessed to their driving record.  

The Vienna Police Department reminds drivers to drive defensively, courteously, and obey all traffic laws 

to make it to their destinations safely.  

STOP MEANS STOP! 
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